
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have had another 

fantastic week here 

at Mill Hill, we have 

had the Dental team 

in checking our 

students teeth (those 

with permissions) we 

will be scheduling 

another visit from 

them later in the 

summer. 

 

Some of our Mill Hill 

students took part in 

a Cross country 

competition, the 

children behaved 

incredibly and made 

us very proud!  

 

Our Year 6 pupils 

took part in 

Bikeability this 

Thursday, despite 

weather conditions 

not being the best, 

the children did 

amazing. 

 

 R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp William Burn - For a fantastic start 
to nursery, joining in with lots of 
activities. 

Mrs Beck Ashley Quinn – For his fantastic 
independent writing. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

For always doing the right thing 
and tidying up after Mrs Newby. 

Miss Daly Jakub Szymoniak – For his 

enthusiasm creativity and hard 
work in all his lessons. 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Daniel Oliver – Giving 100% at 

cross country. 

Mr Warden Lyncoln Lacey-Massa - A fantastic 
effort in cross country event 

Mrs Robson Sapphie Rowell – For her 
perseverance in Maths. 

Mr Rochfort Jennifer Tran – For making 
excellent progress in her writing. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec  Sonneigh Wilby Yr 1  Holden Hoyle 

Yr 2  Millie Lawton  Yr 3  Charlie Manns 

Yr 4  Harry Hoyle Yr 5  Emma Vasileva 

Yr 6  Blake Lidbetter  

 

100% 

Attenders 

59 



 

 

 

A massive THANK YOU for all 

the generous donations. 

 

 

 
Cross Country 

Our fabulous students took part in a 

cross-country event this week, we are 

incredibly proud of everyone who took 

part. 

A massive congratulations to Clayton 

for gaining 01st place, and to Mitch for 

securing 2nd place.   

 

 

 

 

After School 

Activity Clubs 

Monday 

Lego Club for Years 3, 4, 5 & 
6 – 15:30 16:15.  

Cricket for Years 5 & 6 – 
15:30 – 16:30. (Full) 

Art Club for Years 1 & 2 – 
15:20 – 16:00. 

Tuesday 

Performing Arts Club 
(Recorder Club) for Years 5 

& 6 – 15:20 – 16:00. 

Wednesday  

Karate Club at Mill Hill 

15:20 – 16:20 - £5.00 per 

lesson, Running until the 12th 

February 2025. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

WE ARE GOING FOR  

GREEN! 

Nur 96% 

Rec 93% 

Yr 1 96% 

Yr 2 95% 

Yr 3 95% 

Yr 4 93% 

Yr 5 92% 

Yr 6 94% 

 

Whole 

School 

Attendance 

School 

Target  

 

** 94% ** 

 

ABSENCE 
Please note 

that it is the 

responsibility of 

parents to 

notify school, 

before 9am, if 

a child is going 

to be absent. 

Failure to do so 

will result in an 

unauthorised 

absence. This 

will adversely 

affect your 

child’s 

attendance data. 

 

We would like to remind you that the use of 

mobile phones is prohibited on school site. Therefore, when 

dropping off or collecting your child, please ensure your 

mobile phone is away and not in use. 

This is to ensure the safety of all of the children at Mill Hill 

primary school and is part of our safeguarding policy. 

These rules apply to all people that come onto school site, 

including older siblings coming to collect. 

If you need more support or guidance with online safety 

please contact a staff member or send us an email 

millhill@arete.uk 

 

 


